Permanent Mission of the Republic of Nauru
to the United Nations

NV 21/15

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Nauru to the International Seabed Authority
presents its compliments 1o the Secretary-General of the International Seabed Authonty and has
the honour to transmit the attached letter of the President of the Republic of Naury, His Excellency
Lionel Rouwen Aingimea M.P.

The Permanent Mission of Nauru has the further honour to request that the attached letter
and this Note Verbale be brought to the attention of the President of the Council of the 26" Session
of the Authority.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Nauru to the International Seabed Authority

avals itself of this opportunity to renew to the Secretary-General of the Intemational Seabed
Authority the assurances of its highest consideration,

New York, 25 June 2021

Secretary-General
of the International Seabed Authority

Kingston, Jamaica



